



Achieving excellence with care

Croft Road Hurworth-on-Tees Darlington DL2 2JG T: 01325 720424 / 721188

E: enquiries@hurworth.swiftacademies.org.uk W: www.hurworth.swiftacademies.org.uk

Chief Executive/Head Teacher: Mr D Judson, BEd, NPQH

1st December 2021

<<ChosenName>> <<Surname>> <<reg>>

Parent/Carer of <<ChosenName>> <<Surname>> <<Add1>>

<<Add2>>

<<Town>>

<<Postcode>>

Dear Parent/Carer

## **Year 7 Parents/Carers Evening**

We wrote to you a few weeks ago asking that you inform us of your preference in terms of the Parents/Carers Evening being either virtual or in person at the school. The outcome being that the consensus was that the event would be a face to face parents' evening.

Following recent announcements regarding Covid-19, we intend to hold Parents' Evening in school on **Thursday 9<sup>th</sup> December** from **3.55pm to 6.25pm.** 

Please note that face coverings must be worn if you are attending Parents' Evening. If we receive any further guidance effecting this event, we will inform you.

We have listed overleaf, << ChosenName>>'s subjects and teachers for your information.

We would be grateful if you could confirm your attendance using the link below:

Year 7 Parents' Evening Attendance

If you have any queries regarding parents' evening, please contact Lucy Clark in the Main Office.

Your sincerely

















